
 

 

 
 

Friendly Training Camp and Competition for Gymnasts with Disabilities 
 
 

British Gymnastics are seeking a European host nation and participants worldwide 
for a Training Camp and Friendly Competition for gymnasts with disabilities.   
 
Ideally this event will take place in August 2008 with a suggested programme as 
follows: 
Monday:  Arrival of Delegations 
Tuesday to Friday:  Training Camp and Coaching Workshops 
Saturday:  Competition and Farewell Party 
Sunday: Departure of Delegations 
 
It is the intention of British Gymnastics to cover the cost of venue and workshops.   
 
Through such an event British Gymnastics are hoping to work in partnership to 
provide a unique opportunity for coaches and gymnasts to share knowledge and 
experience in the development of this discipline of gymnastics in a friendly 
atmosphere. 
 
If you would be interested in hosting or participating in this event please contact Amy 
Walmsley (GMPD Programme Co-ordinator) on: 
amy.walmsley@british-gymnastics.org. 
 


